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16 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Theatre Trip to ‘Chitty Chitty Bang Bang’- Wednesday 3rd July 2024 
 
As part of Personal Development Week 2024, we are delighted to be able to offer the whole Year 7 cohort 
the opportunity to see ‘Chitty Chitty Bang Bang’ live at the Milton Keynes Theatre on Wednesday 3rd July 
2024.  Historically, this Year 7 theatre visit has had an excellent uptake and wonderful reviews from the 
students that have attended.  We very much hope as many students as possible will attend again this year. 
 
We will be meeting on the school premises at 11:00am. Students will lunch from 11.30am-12.15pm, before 
mustering and boarding the coaches to travel to Milton Keynes.  The show starts at 2pm.  We are due to 
depart from Milton Keynes at 5:00pm, hoping to return to school by 6.30pm. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £33.50 and this will cover the ticket and transport to and from the event. 
Unfortunately, the school is unable to meet the cost of this trip from it’s own funds so the visit will only be 
able to go ahead if parents are prepared to pay a voluntary contribution. Please note, if all parents are not 
prepared to make the contribution the visit may not be able to take place. 
 
The school’s method of payment for trips is through your child’s ‘My Child at School’ (MCaS) account. 
Payment should be made and consent received by Wednesday 13 December 2023. If you would like your 
child to participate in this trip but will experience difficulty in making the contribution then please contact us 
before signing up to the trip at tripsandvisits@beaumont.school. 
 
Please be sure to advise us of any changes to the information you have previously provided us with regarding 
your child’s medical conditions/allergies and the emergency contact details for your child. Any additional 
information or updates should be provided in writing to the school - admin@beaumont.school 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Alex McLean 
Second in English 


